
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Hello: 

Asha Maharaj-Lucas 
Friday, July 28, 2023 9:11 AM 

FILED 7/28/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04345-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Braulio Baez; Mark Futrell; Apryl Lynn; Keith Hetrick; Mary Anne Helton; Cindy Muir; 
Sonica Bruce; Adam Teitzman; CLK - Agenda Staff; Terence Bethea; Commissioners & 
Staffs; Shannon Hudson; Bart Fletcher; Amber Norris; Justin Sewards; Ryan Sandy; 

Major Thompson 
Kate Hamrick; Jacqueline Moore; Nancy Harrison 

Second Request for Change 20220201-WS 
RFC-20220201-WS (2).pdf 

The attached Request for Change on Agenda Item# 11, for August 1, 2023 has been approved. 

Best regards, 
Asha Maharaj-Lucas 
Executive Assistant to 
Brau I io L. Baez 
Executive Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6053 
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Shannon Hudson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Thursday, July 27, 2023 2:23 PM 
Andrew Maurey 
Amber Norris; Shannon Hudson; Jennifer Crawford; WILLIS.MARSHALL; Charles 
Rehwinkel 
Docket No. 20220201-WS - Request for Deferral 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon Andrew, 

I apologize for the last minute request - but it has been brought to my attention that there was a previous overearnings 
for 2021 for Black Bear Waterworks made in January 2022. This was approved by the Commission in Order No. PSC-
2021-0461-PAA-WU, issued December 15, 2021. When the new analysis was completed, this refund was not taken into 
consideration when staff and OPC reviewed the 2021 financials and annual report. 

When this refund is taken into consideration, there is no refund for 2021 to be made. 

Thus, for the parties to review and discuss further, additional time is required. I have e-mailed OPC and asked for a 
discussion. 

In light of this late development, I am requesting that the docket be deferred to the September agenda. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President - Investor Owned Utilities 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL 34652 
(Office) 727-848-8292 x245 
(Fax) 727-848-7701 
(E-Mail) trendell @uswatercorp.net 
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